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Provident Energy Invites You to a
30th Anniversary Celebration

Provident’s Redwater Fractionation and Storage Facility has been operating for 30 years
now and we think it’s time we celebrated. To help us, we invite you to join us for lunch,
cake and some memorable stories of the last 30 years. We’ll also conduct tours of the
facility, and will share some of our plans to build on the facility’s 30 years of success.

Date: Thursday, October 13, 2005
Lunch and Presentations: 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.
Tours: 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Place: Provident Energy Redwater Fractionation and Storage Facility

Eight miles east of Gibbons on Highway #643

Provident thanks you for your continued support of our operations. We look forward to
seeing you at the celebration.

For more information, please contact Ellen Wallace at (780) 992-2600

4808 - 49 AVE., REDWATER 942-2717

New Hours
Now Open Saturdays

Fabulous Inventory Coming In!

The Redwater Public Library is now operating on
Alberta’s Supernet.

“Monday, we went live on the Supernet,” said
library director Judy Dewald Sept. 27. “It’s super-
duper high speed. Even with graphics and stuff, it’s

super speed.”
Supernet gives library patrons very fast web search

capability plus split second downloading of pictures
and site changes. All government web sites are acces-
sible and patrons can use the library computers to
apply for a variety of government programs.

Supernet was installed by the provincial govern-
ment and is supported by the Alberta Public Library
Electronic Network. It is provided to the library at no
cost.

Redwater School would
like to remind the
community of the school’s
MAGAZINE SALES
CAMPAIGN starting on 
Friday, September 30th. The school is once again
using a Canadian company called Canadian
Community Reading Plan Inc. This company
guarantees 100% service, product satisfaction and
lowest prices. 

The magazine sales will be the major fund raising
activity undertaken by the school and school council
in support of student field trips and special activities. 

We hope that you will help our school by renewing
your present subscriptions or purchasing new
magazine subscriptions from any Redwater School or
Redwater Learning Centre student. Orders will be
accepted until Monday, October 17th. 

Thank you for 
your support!
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